
( Typewritten) 
From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford. 

22nd October, 1912. 
Dear W. s. 

I am so glad the memorial to Johnnie is going on well. Where is 
it to be placed! We have his last photograph fraraed - splendid! The one of 
him in 1892 in the picture I have just received on the Nuttall mJnu is 
excellent also. 

Y.Je have just had a most enchanting letter from Adam announcing 
his engagement. I am very glad you are to be put onto a bas-relief. I am 
sure it will be good. I shall give you plenty of notice of the date of my 
visit in the spring. 

Love to Sister Susan, 
Siricerely yours, 

13, Norharn Gardens. W. 0. 


